
VIRGINIA RAILWAY EXPRESS 

NOTICE OF ISSUANCE OF A PURCHASE ORDER 

FOR 

DATA CENTER POWER SYSTEM 

ISSUED 

April 2, 2025 

Virginia Railway Express has issued a Purchase Order to vPrime Tech, Inc., of 
Houston, TX.  

If you have any questions, contact: 

Monica McKenzie, Purchasing and Contract Compliance Specialist 

Direct Telephone/Facsimile No: (703) 838-5428 
Main Telephone No.: (703) 684-1001  
Email: mmckenzie@vre.org   

mailto:mmckenzie@vre.org

